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NATIONAL THINK AWARD WINNERS 2023 
Mrs. Walker has quite a track record with the Vex Robotics competitions. 

Another year, another trip to the nationals. Two long days of programming 

and strategizing and collaborating with other school teams, and the team of 

Jessica, Emma, Harley and Freddie competed in the final knockouts and 

were presented with the prestigious Think Award. This award is presented to 

the team that developed and implemented quality robot programming as part 

of their strategy to solve the game challenge. The roboteers were rightly 

proud and thoroughly deserved this accolade. The team showed off their 

robot and put it through its paces in assembly on the 13th. Well done to them 

all. A huge well done to Mrs. Walker also, and many thanks to the parents 

who came along and supported the team. 

The Spring Fair was a resounding success! There was a 

lovely buzz in the juniors with children engaged 

cheerfully in a range of craft activities. The local craft 

stallholders  reported good  trade. Miss Wicks was 

delighted with the response to THE BOOK GARDEN. 

Exchanging pre-loved books is such a brilliant idea. Miss 

Wicks and Mrs. Watson aim to run The Book Garden 

every Friday in the playground from now on. Look out 

for more details. The afternoon tea room was quieter 

than in previous years but those who had a cream  tea 

said it was delicious. A heartfelt thank you and well done  

to the NSA, scone-maker Mrs. Shuter and the staff who 

all helped to make the fair a wonderful occasion. 

nsa spring fair 



   

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 21st March Y6 visit to The Castle 

Tuesday 28th March Y3/4 visit to Layer Marney 

Friday 31st  March Last day of Spring Term 
EASTER BONNET 
PARADE 

Monday 17th April  First day of summer term 

Monday 1st May School closed -  
May Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May School closed -  
King‟s Coronation 

Tuesday 9th May  Year 6 SATS Week 

Friday 26th May End of half term 

Tuesday 6th June Return to school 

Friday 7th July NSA Summer Fete 

Friday 21st July Final day of school year 

Monday 4th September Y6 Osmington Bay trip 

Wed 6th September  First day of school year 

These super pupils have been recognised 
for their efforts and rewarded with a 
special fun lunch at the Officers‟ Club, 
courtesy of The Rotary Club. The 
children had a very nice two course 
lunch with waiter service making sure 
glasses were constantly topped up. 
Magic Ollie performed tricks at the 
tables and then put on a wonderful show 
at the end. Every child was given an 
Easter egg as they left. 
Lexie spoke for all the children when she 
said the magic show was amazing and 
the lunch was lovely with a delicious 
dessert.  
Michael said, “I liked the part in the 
magic show when Ollie was silly with 
Leo!” Lincoln and Charlotte also got to 
take part in his show - they loved it too. 
The children looked fantastic in their 
„Sunday best‟ and were great 
ambassadors for the school. The day was 
memorable for Jacob, judging from his 
mum‟s email - “We just wanted to say a 
big thank you for inviting Jacob to the 
lunch today.  He had the best time and 
has been so enthusiastic in telling us all 
about it.  It meant a lot to him so thank 
you so much.” A huge thank you to the 
Rotary Club for the invitation. 

A Magical Fun Lunch at the Officers‟ Club. Thank you Rotarians. 


